HDC-Minutes

May 15, 2011 Meeting

Present: Scott Andersen, Tony Manausau, Tom Kuesel, Neil Huewe, Wade Chiodo, Dan Alto
Guest: Kevin Waldhausen
Absent: Tracy Pogue, Dave Larson

1. Reviewed all levels of potential coaches, and assumed no need for 14u coach

2. Wade Chiodo suggested a summer stick handling seminar.

a. He will try to book Nymore and secure a date
b. Tentatively 45 minute block, 2™ week in June.
c. HDC will email all BYHA members once the date and time is determined.

3. Squirt program was discussed regarding numbers and structure and will be working with
Coordinator Chris Justice to finalize any issues by June meeting.

4. Peewee structure was discussed and will be finalized by June meeting.

a. Need to get clarification from Mark Elliot on the end of year tournament for a B2 team.

5. The HDC will work with Craig Petrowski to enhance the goalie clinics for the 2011-2012 season,
as they had poor attendance in 2010-2012.

6. HDC discussed asking for an increase in the BYHA budget of approximately $7000 for 4 hours a
week of extra ice session to be purchased at Neilson. We feel there is a need for such things as
extra 8u ice, and skills sessions (similar to the Grand Clinic), that can not be facilitated with our
current demand at the BCA.

a. Discussed using Nymore more aggressively on Saturdays and Sundays for practices and
skills sessions to decrease some of the above listed budget increase.

7. The HDCis looking into options for a lead 8u and 12u coach.

8. Discussed the scheduler for next year and will follow up with the BYHA board to find out if we
can have a set practice schedule for the 2011-2012 season.



